March 14t", 2019 PCBOR MEETING MINUTES

Park County Board of Realtors meeting was called to order at 12:06 pm.
Motion to approve December Minutes by Les Mathson. December Minutes were approved.

TREASURY REPORT

Peg said the balance is 518,495,384,

PCBOR has committed $1200 to the Farm to School Program through 2021.

It was brought to PCBOR attention to sponsor a Baseball team this year @ $300.
Jon Ellen motioned to sponsor a baseball team. Motion was favored by all.

Continuing Education classes have been paid.
Jon Ellen motioned to approve $500 to go to the Fishing Derby. Motion was favored by all.

EDUCATION REPORT
The next Continuing Education Class will me March 26" from 10-3 in the Yellowstone Pioneer Lodge.

Ethics class will be heid in 2020.

MEMBERSHIP REPORT
There are 20-25 new members that have joined from the Billings area.

OLD BUSINESS
Nothing to Report.

NEW BUSINESS
CORE STANDARDS

January 1-December 31 is the new compliance cycle. It is no longer 18 months. So, there is less time to
get ail of the criteria met.
Michael is looking for 3-4 volunteers for the Core Standards Committee. The Core Standards Committee
would meet 1 hour per month. Lunch would be provided by PCBOR,
The Committee would be made up of:

Front person: community outreach.

Media person: showcase our efforts on social media, newspapers.

Financial and Tech person: a small but sometimes techie bit.

Advocacy Person: political action.
Members that volunteered: Peg Sundling, Jon Ellen Snyder, Brooke Weimer, Carol Bolton.
Some ideas for PCBOR member involvement would be taking part in the coat drive, River Cleanup April
26", helping with Farm to School gardens.
Jon Ellen motioned to do an “ad” in a newspaper not to exceed $500. All were in favor.
Jon Ellen motioned to have PCBOR provide lunch for Core Standards Committee for the 1-hour meeting
/month. All were in favor and approved.



Respond to ‘Call to Action’- gives compliance points. As PCBOR members we all need to do our part o
help with this so that our Board is not ‘weeded out’ and shuttered.

New Member Affiliates:
Tammy Haefs introduced a new member to the Bank of the Rockies Team in Bozeman.

Mark Pesa of Guardian Title introduced Alma Bontty and Holly Chappell.

Thanks to First Interstate Bank for hosting the PCBOR March meeting.

Thanks to Matt’'s Meats for the delicious sandwiches and Albertsons for the salads.

Motion to adjourn, seconded and passed.

The PCBOR meeting was adjourned at 12:30pm.

Our next meeting will be June 13 at noon.




